
2025 Sustaining Memberships 

We are again inviting dancers who feel committed to the Lenox Contra Dance to become 
Sustaining Members for 2025. Sustaining memberships continue to provide real stability 
for our finances. They support our confidently booking performers months ahead, give us 
flexibility with the size of bands (as this is a significant, variable expense), and smooth out 
our finances between well attended and less well attended dances. 

Aside from our finances, folks who have become Sustaining Members enjoy the ease of 
coming to a dance, checking in at the table and heading right into the hall. As folks use cash 
less-and-less, this avoids wondering if you have the cash to pay each time.  

For 2025, Sustaining Memberships, at $150 (or more) per person (the cost of ten dances) 
provides entry to all of our dances for 2025. This includes the double-session Holiday 
Dance in December. It’s a great deal for the dance, and the dancers. Sustaining 
memberships will be available through the January 18, 2025 dance. We will maintain a list 
at the dance for when you arrive. 

Current 2024 Sustainers: As we were not able to hold our July and August dances, your 
sustaining memberships for 2024 will be good through the March 15, 2025 dance. If you 
want to continue as Sustainers through 2025, the cost will be $120, the cost of eight dances 
for nine months. 

Memberships can be bought at the dance, or by sending a check made out to: Lenox Contra 
Dance, c/o Linda Coll, 60 North St. #5, Dalton, MA 01226 

Thank you on behalf of everyone who enjoys the monthly Lenox Contra Dance! 

– – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – – –  

Name(s) __________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: ____________________________________________ 

Current email address: ________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed: _______________ (We are not a registered  non-profit entity, but we 

are happy to accept additional donations.)
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